Be in the Know

KEEPING RESIDENTS INFORMED + INVOLVED

Cheers to 60 Years!

Before we bid farewell to 2023 and get ready to welcome the new year, we can’t help but
reflect on Virginia Beach’s 60th year. The strategic merger of Princess Anne County and
Virginia Beach took effect on Jan. 1, 1963. This year, we celebrated 60 years in many ways,
including a new community network initiative, a modernized logo, a new art installation and a
shared birthday celebration.

Look Back at 2023




The City of Virginia Beach Fire Department reminds residents that fireworks are illegal in the
city. However, you can see a permitted fireworks show at Town Center's “Last Night on the
Town” on Dec. 31!

As a reminder, most City of Virginia Beach
offices and state agencies will be closed

Jan. 1in observance of the new year.
Some facilities have alternate schedules.
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